May 01, 2017

Meeting called to order by Major Chris Mullins.

Roll Call taken, Bard Hostetler absent.

Julie Wolf made a motion to approve minutes, seconded by Neil Heineke.

Vickie Manley was sworn in as Village Clerk.

PDC bill was discussed for 2 year contract in amount of \$3,698.

Dan and Chris are going to attend the township meeting on Tuesday May 2, 2017 to get more information on the proposed ownership of a section of County Highway 5.

Discussed Hopkins audit and it will be the same amount as last year.

Discussed the vehicle and trailer situation in violation of the village ordinances. Dan looking into it more.

New Ambulance to be purchased. Board approved but not to exceed the amount of \$124,962.00.

Terry Monge fixed leak on 105 Washington Street.

June 5th Utility Service Group will be here to discuss water tower repair.

Benson Days will be June 11th. We will sponsor Snow cone machine.

Roger Nenne made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Nate Waldschmidt.